
 
 
 

March 23, 2022 
 
 
 

Dear Colleague,  
 
Each year, as you may know, the Buffalo Teachers Federation pays tribute to its retiring teachers at the May 
Council of Delegates meeting.  We have been informed that you plan to retire June 2022 or that you have 
retired since last May 2019. 
 
You may have already called the BTF to make a reservation, however, this letter is your formal invitation and 
a response is needed for final confirmation. 
 
It is our pleasure to invite you and your spouse/guest to attend our dinner meeting to be held on Wednesday, 
May 18, 2022 at Salvatore’s Italian Gardens, 6461 Transit Road, Depew, New York.  We wish to 
recognize your many years of service with an appropriate certificate and honor that you so richly deserve.  
 
The cost of the dinner for our retiring teachers will be paid by the BTF.  However, those accompanied by a 
spouse, or guest, are asked to send a check in the amount of $15.00 made payable to BTF to cover the cost of 
their dinner.  Unfortunately, retirees must be limited to one (1) guest due to space limitations. 
 
A cash bar will be available at 5:30 p.m.  Seating will begin promptly at 6:00 p.m. followed by a brief 
meeting. The Buffet Dinner follows the meeting which is then followed by the Awards and Retirement 
program.  Please respond as to whether you will, or will not, attend no later than Wednesday, May 4, 
2022. Please complete and return the form below to BTF, 271 Porter Ave., Buffalo, NY 14201, 
Attention: Sierra Umhauer. 
 
      Sincerely,  
 
 
 
(/su)      Philip Rumore, President 
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
Mail to BTF, 271 Porter Ave., Buffalo, NY 14201, Attn: Sierra Umhauer, by Wednesday, May 4, 2022 
                                                   Please Complete All Information Below 

 
Name __________________________________________ School Retiring From ______________________ 
 
Name of Spouse/Guest _______________________________________ Amount enclosed $______________ 
 
 
Yrs. of Service in Buffalo _______      _____  I will attend dinner on May 18th       _____  I will not attend 
 
 


